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Funding available for community initiatives 

 
 
 
 
Information sessions will be held this month for community groups interested in applying 
for funding under Council’s Community Small Grants Program.  
 
Applications open 1st June for not for profit groups and organisations to apply for up to 
$6500 in funding for projects in the Camden area for the local community.  
 
The small grants program is a component of Council’s Community Financial Assistance 
Program which fosters the development of a cohesive, healthy and strong community.  
 
“This funding program is one of the ways that we can support community based initiatives 
that support our residents,” said Mayor Lara Symkowiak.  
 
“It’s an opportunity to develop grass roots events and projects that will have a real benefit 
for our community,” Cr Symkowiak said. 
 
Anyone considering applying is strongly encouraged to attend an information session for 
more details on the grant program.  
 
Sessions will be held 6pm, Monday 28 May and 10am Tuesday 29 May at the Redgum 
Room in Narellan Library. Register by contacting Council on 4654 7777.  
 
Applications for the grants open 1 June to 30 June and information is available on 
Council’s website, www.camden.nsw.gov.au. 
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